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1st December, 2023 

Dates for your diary 
4th December – INSET day – school closed 
6th and 7th December, 2023 – Bikeability course for Y5  
8th December – 2pm – School Christmas Fair – 
Parents/carers are invited 
12th December – 1.15pm – KS1 nativity in school 
– Parents/carers are invited to watch 
15th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
19th December – Whole school Pantomime trip 
20th December – pm – KS1 Christmas Party 
21st December – pm – KS2 Christmas Party 
22nd December – 2pm – School Christmas service 
at St Paul’s Church – parents/carers are invited 

Discussion topic: “Injustice anywhere is a threat to justice everywhere.“ - 
Martin Luther King, Jr. 

 
 
 

Christmas Performances 2023 
This year, our key stage 1 children will be performing “Cock-

a-doodle Christmas” nativity play in school.   

Our Reception children will be the actors and they will be 

ably supported in their production by our year 1 and 2 

children.  The performance will take place on Tuesday 12th 

December, 2023 at 2pm and class 1 and 2 parents/carers may 

attend by ticket only for £1.00 each.   

Tickets will be on sale each morning from Tuesday 5th 

December in the school office.  In order to comply with 

Health and safety and fire regulations, these will be strictly 

limited to 2 per family.  There will also be a raffle on the day 

to help raise some money for activities in school. 

Children will be able to go home directly afterwards should 

their adults wish to collect them rather than return to pick 

them up at 3pm.   

Our traditional Christmas Carol concert will take place on 

Friday 22nd December at 2pm at St Paul’s Church and all 

parents/carers are invited to attend.  Class 5 will provide 

readings.  It will be a lovely opportunity for the school 

community to come together to celebrate the festive season. 

 

Telephone: 01924 463035 
Website: www.hangingheaton.co.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs J Potter 

 

High Street 
Batley 
West Yorkshire 
WF17 6DW 

Polite reminder:  School will be CLOSED to children on 
Monday 4th December. 

Polite reminder: Please return baubles to enter the 
competition and decorate our tree on the morning of 
Tuesday 5th December. 

Polite reminder: The Christingle Service at St Paul’s 
Church takes place on Sunday 10th December at 4pm.  
It is a lovely child-friendly service for the whole 
community and Rev Jonathan would love to see you 
there! 

http://www.hangingheaton.co.uk/

